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Tuesday February 16th, 2021 

Library Re-Opening February 22nd   
 
Stratford, ON, February 16 – Starting Monday February 22nd, the library will be re-opening its 
doors to the public. During opening hours, customers can browse the collection, use public 
computers, and access free Wi-Fi without appointment. Contactless curbside pickup of holds 
will still be available during regular hours. Additionally, the MakerSpace will be open by 
appointment only due to physical distancing restrictions. 

The Library is taking every precaution to ensure the health and safety of staff and the public. 
Increased cleaning and physical distancing protocols are in place to help prevent the spread of 
Covid-19. Visitors are required to wear a mask or face covering as per requirements by the 
Huron Perth Public Health. If you do not own a mask, the library will have them available. 

Currently available at SPL:   

• Hours of Service: Monday to Thursday 10am-8pm, Fridays & Saturdays 10am -4pm 
• Curbside pickup of holds and Book Drop 24/7  
• Online browsing and booking services 
• Telephone and email service to answer questions and manage accounts  
• Custom reading lists and grab and go bags 
• Book Club Kits available for borrowing  
• Virtual programs for children and youth 
• Beanstack reading challenges for ALL ages 
• Inter-Library Loan services for province-wide materials access 

The Stratford Public Library would like to thank the residents of Stratford for their patience and 
support! More information can be found at: splibrary.ca/reopening. 
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For more information, pleasecontact Julia Merritt at jmerritt@stratford.ca. 
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